

KINGSWOOD SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE

Be Respectful

Be a Learner

Monday 6th May 2024

K – 2 Cross Country

Dear Parents and Carers,

Be Safe

We will be having our K-2 Cross Country on **Wednesday 22nd May 2024** beginning at 2.00pm. The run will take place in the back playground/ basketball court. Kindergarten will be running 1 lap of the oval, Year 1 will run 2 laps of the oval and Year 2 will run 3 laps of the oval.

Students may wear their sports uniform, hat and they are required to wear running shoes (not school shoes). Please pack an extra bottle of water on the day and put sunscreen on before school.

Families are more than welcome to join us for this event to cheer on our students. We ask that families enter the school grounds from 1.50pm when the front gate will be opened, to allow students time to line up after recess and continue to the designated viewing area.

Should our Cross Country be washed out, we will reschedule for another date.

P&C will be organising a sausage sizzle for students only and order forms will be coming home shortly. Parents and Carers will be able to purchase drinks during the event.

Ms S Martin Principal Ms S Farrell

Organising Teacher